


Written Opinion

The employer must obtain and provide the
worker with a copy of the evaluating healthcare
professional’s written opinion within 15 days of
completion of the evaluation. According to
OSHA's standard, the written opinion should

only include: whether hepatitis B vaccination was
recommended for the exposed worker; whether
or not the worker received the vaccination, and
that the healthcare provider informed the worker
of the results of the evaluation and any medical
conditions resulting from exposure to blood or
OPIM which require further evaluation or treatment.
Any findings other than these are not to be included
in the written report.

Additional Information

This is one in a series of informational fact sheets highlighting OSHA programs, policies or
standards. It does not impose any new compliance requirements. For a comprehensive list of
compliance requirements of OSHA standards or regulations, refer to Title 29 of the Code of Federal
Regulations. This information will be made available to sensory-impaired individuals upon request.
The voice phone is (202) 693-1999; teletypewriter (TTY) number: (877) 889-5627.



